
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:01:58 PM

From:  
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:55 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2022-0200 enbridge Rate increase
 
Hello, 
To whom it may concern:
 
I live in Hamilton region and considered to be part of the Union South rate zone.  This zone will be
impacted the highest in residential rate increase.  It is amazing that a company which has seen a
profit increase of 19% in Q3 2022 year over year  I.e. $3.78 billion is seeking to line more of its
pockets when inflation and interest rates are all time high.  This is truly unacceptable request and it
will only hurt the household during this very hard times.  I would urge the board to please consider
all reasonable facts before adding more stress on people finances.  It maybe small amount to some
but for many it can be a difference in eating one vs. two meals.
 
 
Thanks,
Shiraz 
 
 




